
UCHS ANNOUNCEMENTS 

January 18, 2019 

School News:  Science Academic Team will meet today in Mr. Dick’s room after school until 4:30. 

The Academic Math Squad will meet after school on Monday. 
 

There will be a meeting January 24th @ 6PM in the cafeteria for the Spring Break Europe travelers.  
 
Musical rehearsal for dancers will be on January 26th.  

 

If you haven’t turned in senior photos to the yearbook this is your last chance. This Friday the 18th is the last day to do 

this, no pictures will be accepted after this day. Please turn in a head shot, full body and baby picture.  

Driver education registration packets for the Liberty class session starting February 2nd can be picked up from Mr. Reister 

or Mr. Tafelski in their rooms.  

GUIDANCE NEWS:  The James H. Davis Memorial 4-H Scholarship application is available in the Guidance Office. 

Deadline is March 31. 

FFA NEWS:  

ATHLETIC NEWS:  Any girl interested in playing tennis this year see Mr. Blessing 

Boys Basketball @ Tri 6  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


